
 

 

 

 

Victory for PSA member in KwaZulu-Natal 

(Pietermaritzburg area) 
 

KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health   

A member at the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health approached the PSA Provincial Office in 

Pietermaritzburg for assistance and intervention after the employer unilaterally and unlawfully deducted 

R14 842.44 from her June-2024 salary without her consent. The PSA declared a dispute of unlawful 

deduction with the CCMA. At conciliation/arbitration on 10 July 2024, the PSA and the Department 

reached a settlement agreement whereby the employer refunded the member her monies on 25 July 

2024.  

 

This is another example showing how the PSA stepped in to protect members’ rights. The PSA, as the 

Union of Choice, always gives highest priority to the protection and promotion of members’ rights and 

interests. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA, can contact PSA Provincial Organisers: Nandi Dladla - 082 880 

8903 / nandi.dladla@psa.co.za or Zinhle Manyoni - 063 400 1036 / zinhle.manyoni@psa.co.za  

 

Members at the Department of Health are encouraged to bring any labour-related matter to the attention 

of PSA shop stewards or to contact PSA Pietermaritzburg Provincial Office on (033) 392 7600. 
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